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Grade Level Enrollment Drop Out Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 1 0 0 

2 4 0 0 

3 0 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 1 0 0 

6 6 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 3 0 0 

10 2 0 0 

11 10 0 0 

12 15 0 0 

Totals: 54 0 0 

 
We started the school year with a two successful orientation meetings, one at our new 

office and one online.  We had greater participation at our office orientation than we did 

at our virtual orientation; however, we will continue to offer both venues to our families. 

 

Our student enrollment numbers are very low, but they continue to rise.  We will be 

targeting specific locations to advertise our school in an attempt to increase enrollment. 

 

We have concluded the majority of our initial home visits and students are actively 

engaged in the curriculum.  Student enrollment into e2020 has been successful.  One of 

the difficulties we encountered is that there are no science or social studies classes 

offered to sixth graders.  We are using an alternate curriculum for those subjects.  We are 

in the process of learning to manage the e2020 system and respond to students as they 

progress. 

 

Our school board will be adopting new policy and began that process today.  We hope to 

complete the work by October.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


